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Heller Advocates for Smithsonian American Latino Museum  

(Washington DC) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) co-sponsored the Smithsonian American Latino Museum Act (S. 1868), a bill that directs the Smithsonian to prepare a plan for creating the Smithsonian American Latino Museum. 

“The American Latino community is an important part of the fabric of Nevada and our country.  A museum to honor their rich culture would go a long way to educate all Americans about the contributions these communities have made throughout our country’s history,” said Senator Heller. 
The legislation also identifies the Arts and Industries Building of the Smithsonian Institution as the likely site of the Museum.  

Heller joined as one of two Republican co-sponsors to the bill. Heller also signed on to all related amendments that would expedite passage of the bill’s provisions into law.
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